Dear Ms Katz-Duchowski,

We refer to your request for access to documents, dated 06th March 2023 and registered under the above mentioned reference number.

Your application is being handled, however some additional time will be needed for the finalization of the proceedings.

We regret not being in a position to complete the handling of your application within the time limit, which expires today.

We apologize for this delay and for any inconvenience this may cause and we thank you in advance for your understanding.

Kind regards,

HOME ATD Team